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Magick receives $20,000 preemptive settlement from Warren Tire, Kellogg
Brothers cleared of Russian connection inquiry- New Deck of Cards start funding

for philanthropic foundation

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
10/19/2024 - Schenectady, New York

Bob and Wayne Kellogg have been cleared after a New York State probe into questions about their
connection to groups trying to stall humanitarian aid to war-torn places. The two owners of Warren
Tire have given Matthew “Magick” Szal a $20,000 preemptive settlement to avoid a battle in civil
court. With the aforementioned funds, Magick hopes to grow his business, Magick Mechanic and

then his foundation.
It was clear a return to Warren Tire was on the table, yet with Magick Mechanic officially

forming as an LLC last month; things are busy. Matt is also designing a deck of cards, which will be
sold on his website to help fund his foundation for war orphans. The time associated with
developing the deck and it as a creative project are the main reasons he
can no longer return to work as a mechanic for Warren Tire. He has been a
full-time mechanic with the company in Latham and then Schenectady for
six-months.

These six months have allowed Matt to save enough money to
purchase some cheap project cars that no longer run and attempt to fix
them. After they are fixed, they can be sold for several thousand dollars in
profit. This is another business that Magick Mechanic does besides the
mobile work with customers. Matt is moving back to Texas, and his
company will be his sole focus. He will also try to find corporate sponsors
for the foundation and market the "American Game" deck to raise
donations. Read more on his website: www.mattszal.com -the image above is the New Orleans cards:

http://www.mattszal.com

